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The Administration requests that the Board approve out-of-state travel for the South Grand Prairie High School Band 
to attend the Midwest Clinic in Chicago, IL. Travel dates are December 16-19, 2025.  

After submitting recordings, the SGP Warrior Band was selected as one of five high school bands from across the 
nation to perform at this prestigious conference for instrumental music. 

District, student, and booster funding. 

FMG(LOCAL) 

Out-of-State Travel to Attend the Midwest Clinic in Chicago, Illinois 

Traci Davis, Associate Superintendent of Academics, Innovation, and School Leadership 

AmWilson
Gabe Trujillo


